


 
 

As we continue our Avanti journey, we are beginning to embed these principles into 
everything that we do at school with the expectation that this will then create a ‘ripple’ effect 
as the students take these principles forwards with them throughout the rest of their lives. It 
is important to point out that these principles apply to every person, not just the students. It 
truly is a whole community approach. 

To complement and support this, Avanti Schools support each person’s life journey along 
three paths: Educational Excellence, Character Formation and Spiritual Insight.  

At school level we are seeking to find and celebrate natural links within our wide-ranging 
curriculum to the Avanti Way. We are also using assembly times to explore individual themes 
more deeply.  

Each term’s assemblies will focus on one of the three paths listed above. Currently, we are 
spending a whole term on each one. Autumn 2021 focussed on Educational Excellence, Spring 
is focussing on Character Formation and the theme for Summer 2022 will be Spiritual Insight. 
This term we will be exploring the six virtues or values of respect, self-discipline, courage, 
integrity, empathy and gratitude.  

Assemblies also give us an opportunity to explore how British Values and the UN Rights of the 
Child weave through our curriculum and our school week. 

We have been very lucky to have had a range of speakers, some online, during the recent 
pandemic and they have added great insight into different themes and a ‘real-life’ focus into 
our times together, 

Currently, assemblies are split between years EYFS to Year 2 and Years 3 to 8. This ensures 
that the children receive content appropriate to their age.  

Every week, there is some type of ‘follow-up’ activity for the children to pursue in class and 
there are opportunities for this to be recorded into Avanti Way books which hang in every 
classroom.  

If you have any further questions about the Avanti Way, I would be happy to answer them! 
Please email me at alison.armstrong@avanti.org.uk. 

Alternatively, you could have a look at the Avanti Trust website www.avanti.org.uk. 

 

There are also copies of our booklet available for you to collect at the office.  

We are on an exciting journey together! 



 
Miss Armstrong 

Avanti Way Lead 

 

 


